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The Penguin History of Economics Roger E Backhouse 2002-01-31 A very clear, reliable and readable history of
economic thought from the ancient world to the present day. From Homer to Marx to John Stuart Mill, Backhouse
shows how to keep your Keynsians from your post-Keynsians and New Keynsians. A core book.
A Concise Economic History of the World Rondo E. Cameron 1997 This classic book offers a broad sweep of
economic history from prehistoric times to the present, and explores the disparity of wealth among nations. Now in
its fourth edition, A Concise Economic History of the World includes expanded coverage of recent developments in
the European Union, transition economies, and East Asia.
Rules for a Flat World Gillian Kereldena Hadfield 2017 The law and legal methods on which we currently rely have
failed to evolve along with technology. In Rules for a Flat World, Gillian Hadfield shows us that law provides critical

infrastructure for the cooperation and collaboration on which economic growth is built.
Keynes Robert Skidelsky 2010-10-26 In the debris of the financial crash of 2008, the principles of John Maynard
Keynes—that economic storms are a normal part of the market system, that governments need to step in and use
fiscal ammunition to prevent these storms from becoming depressions, and that societies that value the pursuit of
money should reprioritize—are more pertinent and applicable than ever. In Keynes: The Return of the Master,
Robert Skidelsky brilliantly synthesizes Keynes career and life, and offers nervous capitalists a positive answer to
the question we now face: When unbridled capitalism falters, is there an alternative?
American History: A Very Short Introduction Paul S. Boyer 2012-08-16 In a miracle of concision, Paul S. Boyer
provides a wide-ranging and authoritative history of America, capturing in a compact space the full story of our
nation. Ranging from the earliest Native American settlers to the presidency of Barack Obama, this Very Short
Introduction offers an illuminating account of politics, diplomacy, and war as well as the full spectrum of social,
cultural, and scientific developments that shaped our country. Here is a masterful picture of Americas achievements
and failures, large-scale socio-historical forces, and pivotal events. Boyer sheds light on the colonial era, the
Revolution and the birth of the new nation; slavery and the Civil War; Reconstruction and the Gilded Age; the
Progressive era, the Roaring Twenties and the Great Depression; the two world wars and the Cold War that
followed; right up to the tragedy of 9/11, the wars in Iraq and Afghanistan, and the epoch-making election of Barack
Obama. Certain broad trends shape much of the narrative--immigration, urbanization, slavery, continental
expansion, the global projection of U.S. power, the centrality of religion, the progression from an agrarian to an
industrial to a post-industrial economic order. Yet in underscoring such large themes, Boyer also highlights the
diversity of the American experience, the importance of individual actors, and the crucial role of race, ethnicity,
gender, and social class in shaping the contours of specific groups within the nations larger tapestry. And along the
way, he touches upon the cultural milestones of American history, from Tom Paines The Crisis to Allen Ginsbergs
Howl. American History: A Very Short Introduction is a panoramic history of the United States, one that covers
virtually every topic of importance--and yet can be read in a single day.
Capitalism: A Very Short Introduction James Fulcher 2015-06-25 What is capitalism? Is capitalism the same
everywhere? Is there an alternative? The word 'capitalism' is one that is heard and used frequently, but what is
capitalism really all about, and what does it mean? This Very Short Introduction addresses questions such as 'what

is capital?' before discussing the history and development of capitalism through several detailed case studies,
ranging from the tulipomania of 17th century Holland, the Great Depression of the 1930s, and in this new edition,
the impact of the global financial crisis that started in 2007-8. James Fulcher looks at the different forms that
capitalism takes in Britain, Japan, Sweden, and the United States, and explores whether capitalism has escaped
the nation-state by going global. It ends by asking whether there is an alternative to capitalism, discussing
socialism, communal and cooperative experiments, and the alternatives proposed by environmentalists. ABOUT
THE SERIES: The Very Short Introductions series from Oxford University Press contains hundreds of titles in
almost every subject area. These pocket-sized books are the perfect way to get ahead in a new subject quickly. Our
expert authors combine facts, analysis, perspective, new ideas, and enthusiasm to make interesting and
challenging topics highly readable.
The Industrial Revolution: A Very Short Introduction Robert C. Allen 2017-02-16 The 'Industrial Revolution' was a
pivotal point in British history that occurred between the mid-eighteenth and mid-nineteenth centuries and led to far
reaching transformations of society. With the advent of revolutionary manufacturing technology productivity
boomed. Machines were used to spin and weave cloth, steam engines were used to provide reliable power, and
industry was fed by the construction of the first railways, a great network of arteries feeding the factories. Cities
grew as people shifted from agriculture to industry and commerce. Hand in hand with the growth of cities came
rising levels of pollution and disease. Many people lost their jobs to the new machinery, whilst working conditions in
the factories were grim and pay was low. As the middle classes prospered, social unrest ran through the working
classes, and the exploitation of workers led to the growth of trade unions and protest movements. In this Very Short
Introduction, Robert C. Allen analyzes the key features of the Industrial Revolution in Britain, and the spread of
industrialization to other countries. He considers the factors that combined to enable industrialization at this time,
including Britain's position as a global commercial empire, and discusses the changes in technology and business
organization, and their impact on different social classes and groups. Introducing the 'winners' and the 'losers' of the
Industrial Revolution, he looks at how the changes were reflected in evolving government policies, and what
contribution these made to the economic transformation. ABOUT THE SERIES: The Very Short Introductions series
from Oxford University Press contains hundreds of titles in almost every subject area. These pocket-sized books are
the perfect way to get ahead in a new subject quickly. Our expert authors combine facts, analysis, perspective, new

ideas, and enthusiasm to make interesting and challenging topics highly readable.
Globalization: A Very Short Introduction Manfred Steger 2013-04-04 'Globalization' has become one of the defining
buzzwords of our time - a term that describes a variety of accelerating economic, political, cultural, ideological, and
environmental processes that are rapidly altering our experience of the world. It is by its nature a dynamic topic and this Very Short Introduction has been fully updated for a third edition, to include recent developments in global
politics, the global economy, and environmental issues. Presenting globalization in accessible language as a
multifaceted process encompassing global, regional, and local aspects of social life, Manfred B. Steger looks at its
causes and effects, examines whether it is a new phenomenon, and explores the question of whether, ultimately,
globalization is a good or a bad thing. ABOUT THE SERIES: The Very Short Introductions series from Oxford
University Press contains hundreds of titles in almost every subject area. These pocket-sized books are the perfect
way to get ahead in a new subject quickly. Our expert authors combine facts, analysis, perspective, new ideas, and
enthusiasm to make interesting and challenging topics highly readable.
Morbid Symptoms Donald Sassoon 2021-03-02 A health check on our corrupt and broken political system by one of
our finest historians The deadly coronavirus spread across societies already riddled with political ills: rampant
xenophobia and corruption, privatisation run amok, Brexiteer vainglory of 'a global Britain', a Euroland dominated by
self-proclaimed nasty parties, and in America, the unspeakable Trump. As the acclaimed historian Donald Sassoon
observes in this blistering polemic, there were morbid symptoms galore. Sassoon paints an unforgettable picture of
our galloping descent into political barbarism, mixing blunt exposé and classical references with an astonishing
array of data. Why does the United States proportionately have more civilians owning guns than Yemen, where
there is a war on? Why did the UK enter the pandemic with fewer doctors than any EU country except Poland and
Romania? In Morbid Symptoms he refuses to abandon what Antonio Gramsci termed the optimism of the will,
instead recalling a line from Machiavelli's Istorie fiorentine: 'do not impute past disorders to the nature of the men,
but to the times, which, being changed, give reasonable ground to hope that, with better government, our city will
have better fortune in the future'.
Violence: A Very Short Introduction Philip Dwyer 2022-03-24 Very Short Introductions: Brilliant, Sharp, Inspiring
Violence is part and parcel of human history and of human nature. It is one of our most distinctive traits, the one
thing that all cultures and societies, across time, share in common. It has defined not only the ways in which

individuals relate to each other, but also how collective entities and states have interacted with each other over the
millennia. All societies are violent and all individuals have the capacity for violence. However, not all societies and
not all individuals are equally violent, and nor does violence exist with the same intensity across cultures. This Very
Short Introduction examines the more visible, physical acts of violence - interpersonal, gendered, collective,
religious, sexual, criminal, and political - in the modern world. It explores how violence in the pre-modern world was
different from the modern world, and what is significant about those differences. It also discusses what violence is
by examining understandings of the ideas, values, and cultural practices embedded in an act of violence, and
considering acts of violence as the outcome of a process dependent on the cultural context in which they take
place. Along the way Dwyer considers some core questions, asking whether violence is always 'bad', and if there
are any limits to human violence? Why is it that what was once considered acceptable - wife beating, duelling,
slavery - at some point becomes unacceptable in some societies and cultures, and yet continues in others? And
finally, are we becoming more or less violent? ABOUT THE SERIES: The Very Short Introductions series from
Oxford University Press contains hundreds of titles in almost every subject area. These pocket-sized books are the
perfect way to get ahead in a new subject quickly. Our expert authors combine facts, analysis, perspective, new
ideas, and enthusiasm to make interesting and challenging topics highly readable.
Fiscal Capacity and the Colonial State in Asia and Africa, c. 1850-1960 Ewout Frankema 2019-11-30 How colonial
governments in Asia and Africa financed their activities and why fiscal systems varied across colonies reveals the
nature and long-term effects of colonial rule.
The British Industrial Revolution in Global Perspective Robert C. Allen 2009-04-09 Why did the industrial revolution
take place in eighteenth-century Britain and not elsewhere in Europe or Asia? In this convincing new account
Robert Allen argues that the British industrial revolution was a successful response to the global economy of the
seventeenth and eighteenth centuries. He shows that in Britain wages were high and capital and energy cheap in
comparison to other countries in Europe and Asia. As a result, the breakthrough technologies of the industrial
revolution - the steam engine, the cotton mill, and the substitution of coal for wood in metal production - were
uniquely profitable to invent and use in Britain. The high wage economy of pre-industrial Britain also fostered
industrial development since more people could afford schooling and apprenticeships. It was only when British
engineers made these new technologies more cost-effective during the nineteenth century that the industrial

revolution would spread around the world.
Poverty: A Very Short Introduction Philip N. Jefferson 2018-06-14 No one wants to live in poverty. Few people
would want others to do so. Yet, millions of people worldwide live in poverty. According to the World Bank, over 700
million people lived on less than US $2 a day in 2013. Why is that? What has been done about it in the past? And
what is being done about it now? In this Very Short Introduction Philip N. Jefferson explores how the answers to
these questions lie in the social, political, economic, educational, and technological processes that impact all of us
throughout our lives. The degree of vulnerability is all that differentiates us. He shows how a person's level of
vulnerability to adverse changes in their life is very much dependent on the circumstances of their birth, including
where their family lived, the schools they attended, whether it was peacetime or wartime, whether they had access
to clean water, and whether they are male or female. Arguing that whilst poverty is ancient and enduring, the
conversation about it is always new and evolving, Jefferson looks at the history of poverty, and the practical and
analytical efforts we have made to eradicate it, and the prospects for further poverty alleviation in the future. ABOUT
THE SERIES: The Very Short Introductions series from Oxford University Press contains hundreds of titles in
almost every subject area. These pocket-sized books are the perfect way to get ahead in a new subject quickly. Our
expert authors combine facts, analysis, perspective, new ideas, and enthusiasm to make interesting and
challenging topics highly readable.
The BRICS: A Very Short Introduction Andrew F. Cooper 2016-04-13 In the wake of the post-Cold War era, the
aftermath of 9/11, the 2008 global financial crisis, and the emergence of the G20 at the leaders level, few
commentators expected a reshaping of the global system towards multipolarity, and away from the United States.
And yet, the BRICS - encompassing Brazil, Russia, India, China and South Africa - has emerged as a challenge to
the international status quo. But what is its capacity as a transformative force? And can it provide a significant
counter-narrative to the Western dominated global order? In this Very Short Introduction Andrew Cooper explores
the emergence of the BRICS as a concept. Drawing on historical precedent, Cooper provides a contemporary
analysis of the BRICS' practice and influence as as a forum and a lobby group in advancing a distinctive but
amorphous agenda amongst global politics. ABOUT THE SERIES: The Very Short Introductions series from Oxford
University Press contains hundreds of titles in almost every subject area. These pocket-sized books are the perfect
way to get ahead in a new subject quickly. Our expert authors combine facts, analysis, perspective, new ideas, and

enthusiasm to make interesting and challenging topics highly readable.
History: A Very Short Introduction John Arnold 2000-02-24 Starting with an examination of how historians work, this
"Very Short Introduction" aims to explore history in a general, pithy, and accessible manner, rather than to delve into
specific periods.
A Farewell to Alms Gregory Clark 2008-12-29 Why are some parts of the world so rich and others so poor? Why did
the Industrial Revolution--and the unprecedented economic growth that came with it--occur in eighteenth-century
England, and not at some other time, or in some other place? Why didn't industrialization make the whole world
rich--and why did it make large parts of the world even poorer? In A Farewell to Alms, Gregory Clark tackles these
profound questions and suggests a new and provocative way in which culture--not exploitation, geography, or
resources--explains the wealth, and the poverty, of nations. Countering the prevailing theory that the Industrial
Revolution was sparked by the sudden development of stable political, legal, and economic institutions in
seventeenth-century Europe, Clark shows that such institutions existed long before industrialization. He argues
instead that these institutions gradually led to deep cultural changes by encouraging people to abandon huntergatherer instincts-violence, impatience, and economy of effort-and adopt economic habits-hard work, rationality, and
education. The problem, Clark says, is that only societies that have long histories of settlement and security seem to
develop the cultural characteristics and effective workforces that enable economic growth. For the many societies
that have not enjoyed long periods of stability, industrialization has not been a blessing. Clark also dissects the
notion, championed by Jared Diamond in Guns, Germs, and Steel, that natural endowments such as geography
account for differences in the wealth of nations. A brilliant and sobering challenge to the idea that poor societies can
be economically developed through outside intervention, A Farewell to Alms may change the way global economic
history is understood.
Economics: A Very Short Introduction Partha Dasgupta 2007-02-22 Economics has the capacity to offer us deep
insights into some of the most formidable problems of life, and offer solutions to them too. Combining a global
approach with examples from everyday life, Partha Dasgupta describes the lives of two children who live very
different lives in different parts of the world: in the Mid-West USA and in Ethiopia. He compares the obstacles facing
them, and the processes that shape their lives, their families, and their futures. He shows how economics uncovers
these processes, finds explanations for them, and how it forms policies and solutions. Along the way, Dasgupta

provides an intelligent and accessible introduction to key economic factors and concepts such as individual choices,
national policies, efficiency, equity, development, sustainability, dynamic equilibrium, property rights, markets, and
public goods. ABOUT THE SERIES: The Very Short Introductions series from Oxford University Press contains
hundreds of titles in almost every subject area. These pocket-sized books are the perfect way to get ahead in a new
subject quickly. Our expert authors combine facts, analysis, perspective, new ideas, and enthusiasm to make
interesting and challenging topics highly readable.
Economy and State Nina Bandelj 2013-05-08 Should governments be involved in economic affairs? Challenging
prevailing wisdom about the benefits of self-regulating markets, Nina Bandelj and Elizabeth Sowers offer a uniquely
sociological perspective to emphasize that states can never be divorced from economy. From defining property
rights and regulating commodification of labor to setting corporate governance standards and international
exchange rules, the state continuously manages the functioning of markets and influences economic outcomes for
individuals, firms and nations. The authors bring together classical interventions and cutting-edge contemporary
research in economic sociology to discuss six broad areas of economy/state connection: property, money, labor,
firms, national economic growth, and global economic exchange. A wealth of empirical examples and illustrations
reveals that even if the nature of state influence on economy varies across contexts, it is always dependent on
social forces. This accessible and engaging book will be essential reading for upper-level students of economic
sociology, and those interested in the major economic dilemmas of our times. .
Global Economic History: A Very Short Introduction Robert C. Allen 2011-09-15 Together these countries pioneered
new technologies that have made them ever richer.
Poverty in the Philippines Asian Development Bank 2009-12-01 Against the backdrop of the global financial crisis
and rising food, fuel, and commodity prices, addressing poverty and inequality in the Philippines remains a
challenge. The proportion of households living below the official poverty line has declined slowly and unevenly in the
past four decades, and poverty reduction has been much slower than in neighboring countries such as the People's
Republic of China, Indonesia, Thailand, and Viet Nam. Economic growth has gone through boom and bust cycles,
and recent episodes of moderate economic expansion have had limited impact on the poor. Great inequality across
income brackets, regions, and sectors, as well as unmanaged population growth, are considered some of the key
factors constraining poverty reduction efforts. This publication analyzes the causes of poverty and recommends

ways to accelerate poverty reduction and achieve more inclusive growth. it also provides an overview of current
government responses, strategies, and achievements in the fight against poverty and identifies and prioritizes future
needs and interventions. The analysis is based on current literature and the latest available data, including the 2006
Family Income and Expenditure Survey.
Environmental Economics: A Very Short Introduction Stephen Smith 2011-09-22 If environmental protection is
costly, how much should we spend on pollution control? Is it worth reducing pollution to zero, or should we accept
some level of pollution because of the economic benefits associated with it? How can we assess the benefits that
people get from a less-polluted atmosphere? In broad terms, environmental economics looks at how economic
activity and policy affect the environment in which we live. Some production generates pollution, such as power
station emissions causing acid rain and contributing to global warming, but household consumption decisions also
affect the environment, where more consumption can mean more waste sent to polluting incinerators. However,
pollution is not an inevitable consequence of economic activity - environmental policies can require polluting firms to
clean up their emissions, and can encourage people to change their behaviour, through environmental taxes on
polluting goods, for example. Generally, though, these measures will involve some costs, such as installing pollution
control equipment. So there's a trade-off: a cleaner environment, but economic costs. In recent years, many
economists have argued for greater use of incentive in the form of pollution charges and emissions trading rather
than more traditional direct regulation of polluters. In this Very Short Introduction, Stephen Smith discusses
environmental issues including pollution control, reducing environmental damage, and global climate change
policies, answering questions about how we should balance environmental and economic considerations, and what
form government policies should take. Including many illustrative case studies and examples he shows that this is
an exciting field of economics, and one that is at the heart of many public debates and controversies. ABOUT THE
SERIES: The Very Short Introductions series from Oxford University Press contains hundreds of titles in almost
every subject area. These pocket-sized books are the perfect way to get ahead in a new subject quickly. Our expert
authors combine facts, analysis, perspective, new ideas, and enthusiasm to make interesting and challenging topics
highly readable.
A Concise Economic History of the World Rondo E. Cameron 1993 This classic book offers a broad sweep of
economic history from prehistoric times to the present, and explores the disparity of wealth among nations. Now in

its fourth edition, A Concise Economic History of the World includes expanded coverage of recent developments in
the European Union, transition economies, and East Asia.
Axel Honneth Christopher Zurn 2015-04-22 With his insightful and wide-ranging theory of recognition, AxelHonneth
has decisively reshaped the Frankfurt School tradition ofcritical social theory. Combining insights from
philosophy,sociology, psychology, history, political economy, and culturalcritique, Honneth’s work proposes nothing
less than anaccount of the moral infrastructure of human sociality and itsrelation to the perils and promise of
contemporary sociallife. This book provides an accessible overview of Honneth’s maincontributions across a variety
of fields, assessing the strengthsand weaknesses of his thought. Christopher Zurn clearly explainsHonneth’s multifaceted theory of recognition and itsrelation to diverse topics: individual identity, morality, activistmovements,
progress, social pathologies, capitalism, justice,freedom, and critique. In so doing, he places Honneth’stheory in a
broad intellectual context, encompassing classic socialtheorists such as Kant, Hegel, Marx, Freud, Dewey, Adorno
andHabermas, as well as contemporary trends in social theory andpolitical philosophy. Treating the full range of
Honneth’scorpus, including his major new work on social freedom anddemocratic ethical life, this book is the most
up-to-date guideavailable. Axel Honneth will be invaluable to students and scholarsworking across the humanities
and social sciences, as well asanyone seeking a clear guide to the work of one of the mostinfluential theorists
writing today.
The Cambridge Economic History of the Greco-Roman World Walter Scheidel 2007-11-29 The first comprehensive
survey of the economies of classical antiquity.
The Great Depression and the New Deal: A Very Short Introduction Eric Rauchway 2008-03-10 The New Deal
shaped our nation's politics for decades, and was seen by many as tantamount to the "American Way" itself. Now,
in this superb compact history, Eric Rauchway offers an informed account of the New Deal and the Great
Depression, illuminating its successes and failures. Rauchway first describes how the roots of the Great Depression
lay in America's post-war economic policies--described as "laissez-faire with a vengeance"--which in effect isolated
our nation from the world economy just when the world needed the United States most. He shows how the
magnitude of the resulting economic upheaval, and the ineffectiveness of the old ways of dealing with financial
hardships, set the stage for Roosevelt's vigorous (and sometimes unconstitutional) Depression-fighting policies.
Indeed, Rauchway stresses that the New Deal only makes sense as a response to this global economic disaster.

The book examines a key sampling of New Deal programs, ranging from the National Recovery Agency and the
Securities and Exchange Commission, to the Public Works Administration and Social Security, revealing why some
worked and others did not. In the end, Rauchway concludes, it was the coming of World War II that finally generated
the political will to spend the massive amounts of public money needed to put Americans back to work. And only the
Cold War saw the full implementation of New Deal policies abroad--including the United Nations, the World Bank,
and the International Monetary Fund. Today we can look back at the New Deal and, for the first time, see its full
complexity. Rauchway captures this complexity in a remarkably short space, making this book an ideal introduction
to one of the great policy revolutions in history. About the Series: Oxford's Very Short Introductions offers concise
and original introductions to a wide range of subjects--from Islam to Sociology, Politics to Classics, and Literary
Theory to History. Not simply a textbook of definitions, each volume provides trenchant and provocative--yet always
balanced and complete--discussions of the central issues in a given topic. Every Very Short Introduction gives a
readable evolution of the subject in question, demonstrating how it has developed and influenced society. Whatever
the area of study, whatever the topic that fascinates the reader, the series has a handy and affordable guide that will
likely prove indispensable.
Nineteenth-Century Britain: A Very Short Introduction Christopher Harvie 2000-08-10 First published as part of the
best-selling The Oxford Illustrated History of Britain, Christopher Harvie and Colin Matthew's Very Short Introduction
to Nineteenth-Century Britain is a sharp but subtle account of remarkable economic and social change and an even
more remarkable political stability. Britain in 1789 was overwhelmingly rural, agrarian, multilingual, and almost half
Celtic. By 1914, when it faced its greatest test since the defeat of Napoleon, it was largely urban and English.
Christopher Harvie and Colin Matthew show the forces behind Britain's rise to its imperial zenith, and the continuing
tensions within the nations and classes of the 'union state'. ABOUT THE SERIES: The Very Short Introductions
series from Oxford University Press contains hundreds of titles in almost every subject area. These pocket-sized
books are the perfect way to get ahead in a new subject quickly. Our expert authors combine facts, analysis,
perspective, new ideas, and enthusiasm to make interesting and challenging topics highly readable.
Power and Plenty Ronald Findlay 2009-08-10 International trade has shaped the modern world, yet until now no
single book has been available for both economists and general readers that traces the history of the international
economy from its earliest beginnings to the present day. Power and Plenty fills this gap, providing the first full

account of world trade and development over the course of the last millennium. Ronald Findlay and Kevin O'Rourke
examine the successive waves of globalization and "deglobalization" that have occurred during the past thousand
years, looking closely at the technological and political causes behind these long-term trends. They show how the
expansion and contraction of the world economy has been directly tied to the two-way interplay of trade and
geopolitics, and how war and peace have been critical determinants of international trade over the very long run.
The story they tell is sweeping in scope, one that links the emergence of the Western economies with economic and
political developments throughout Eurasia centuries ago. Drawing extensively upon empirical evidence and
informing their systematic analysis with insights from contemporary economic theory, Findlay and O'Rourke
demonstrate the close interrelationships of trade and warfare, the mutual interdependence of the world's different
regions, and the crucial role these factors have played in explaining modern economic growth. Power and Plenty is
a must-read for anyone seeking to understand the origins of today's international economy, the forces that continue
to shape it, and the economic and political challenges confronting policymakers in the twenty-first century.
Newton Rob Iliffe 2007-01-25 Newton's contributions to an understanding of the heavens and the earth are
considered to be unparalleled. This very short introduction explains his scientific theories, and uses Newton's
unpublished writings to paint a picture of an extremely complex man whose beliefs had a huge impact on Europe's
political, intellectual, and religious landscape.
Machine Habitus Massimo Airoldi 2021-12-13 We commonly think of society as made of and by humans, but with
the proliferation of machine learning and AI technologies, this is clearly no longer the case. Billions of automated
systems tacitly contribute to the social construction of reality by drawing algorithmic distinctions between the visible
and the invisible, the relevant and the irrelevant, the likely and the unlikely – on and beyond platforms. Drawing on
the work of Pierre Bourdieu, this book develops an original sociology of algorithms as social agents, actively
participating in social life. Through a wide range of examples, Massimo Airoldi shows how society shapes
algorithmic code, and how this culture in the code guides the practical behaviour of the code in the culture, shaping
society in turn. The ‘machine habitus’ is the generative mechanism at work throughout myriads of feedback loops
linking humans with artificial social agents, in the context of digital infrastructures and pre-digital social structures.
Machine Habitus will be of great interest to students and scholars in sociology, media and cultural studies, science
and technology studies and information technology, and to anyone interested in the growing role of algorithms and

AI in our social and cultural life.
The Structure of American Industry Walter Adams 1995 Key features include: NEW -- Four new industries are now
represented, including health care, cigarettes, telecommunications, and commercial banking. Al of the case studies
carried over from the previous edition have been significantly revised and updated. NEW -- The industry studies on
computers and college sports have been completely rewritten for this edition. Each industry is framed within the
structure-conduce-performance approach to industrial organization. The uniqueness of each industry and important
international issues are examined throughout the text. Industries included in this edition are agriculture, petroleum,
automobiles, beer, computers, college sports, airlines, motion picture entertainment, cigarettes, health care,
telecommunications, and commercial banking.
Global Productivity Alistair Dieppe 2021-06-09 The COVID-19 pandemic struck the global economy after a decade
that featured a broad-based slowdown in productivity growth. Global Productivity: Trends, Drivers, and Policies
presents the first comprehensive analysis of the evolution and drivers of productivity growth, examines the effects of
COVID-19 on productivity, and discusses a wide range of policies needed to rekindle productivity growth. The book
also provides a far-reaching data set of multiple measures of productivity for up to 164 advanced economies and
emerging market and developing economies, and it introduces a new sectoral database of productivity. The World
Bank has created an extraordinary book on productivity, covering a large group of countries and using a wide
variety of data sources. There is an emphasis on emerging and developing economies, whereas the prior literature
has concentrated on developed economies. The book seeks to understand growth patterns and quantify the role of
(among other things) the reallocation of factors, technological change, and the impact of natural disasters, including
the COVID-19 pandemic. This book is must-reading for specialists in emerging economies but also provides deep
insights for anyone interested in economic growth and productivity. Martin Neil Baily Senior Fellow, The Brookings
Institution Former Chair, U.S. President’s Council of Economic Advisers This is an important book at a critical time.
As the book notes, global productivity growth had already been slowing prior to the COVID-19 pandemic and
collapses with the pandemic. If we want an effective recovery, we have to understand what was driving these longrun trends. The book presents a novel global approach to examining the levels, growth rates, and drivers of
productivity growth. For anyone wanting to understand or influence productivity growth, this is an essential read.
Nicholas Bloom William D. Eberle Professor of Economics, Stanford University The COVID-19 pandemic hit a

global economy that was already struggling with an adverse pre-existing condition—slow productivity growth. This
extraordinarily valuable and timely book brings considerable new evidence that shows the broad-based, longstanding nature of the slowdown. It is comprehensive, with an exceptional focus on emerging market and
developing economies. Importantly, it shows how severe disasters (of which COVID-19 is just the latest) typically
harm productivity. There are no silver bullets, but the book suggests sensible strategies to improve growth
prospects. John Fernald Schroders Chaired Professor of European Competitiveness and Reform and Professor of
Economics, INSEAD
Microeconomics: A Very Short Introduction Avinash Dixit 2014-04-24 Microeconomics - individuals' choices of
where to live and work, how much to save, what to buy, and firms' decisions about location, hiring, firing, and
investment - involves issues that concern us on a daily basis. But when people think about economics, they tend to
place importance on the bigger picture - macroeconomics - including issues such as unemployment, inflation, and
the competitiveness of nations. In this Very Short Introduction, Avinash Dixit argues that the microeconomy has a
large impact on the economic world, arguably as much as the issues of macroeconomics. Dixit steers a clear path
through the huge number of issues related to microeconomics, explaining what happens when things go well, as
well as showing how they fail, why that happens, and what can be done about it. Using real-life examples from
around the world, using the minimum of mathematics and including simple graphs, he provides insights into
economics from psychology and sociology to explain economic behaviour and rational choice. An ideal introduction
for anyone interested in business and economics. ABOUT THE SERIES: The Very Short Introductions series from
Oxford University Press contains hundreds of titles in almost every subject area. These pocket-sized books are the
perfect way to get ahead in a new subject quickly. Our expert authors combine facts, analysis, perspective, new
ideas, and enthusiasm to make interesting and challenging topics highly readable.
Behavioural Economics: A Very Short Introduction Michelle Baddeley 2017-01-19 Traditionally economists have
based their economic predictions on the assumption that humans are super-rational creatures, using the information
we are given efficiently and generally making selfish decisions that work well for us as individuals. Economists also
assume that we're doing the very best we can possibly do - not only for today, but over our whole lifetimes too. But
increasingly the study of behavioural economics is revealing that our lives are not that simple. Instead, our decisions
are complicated by our own psychology. Each of us makes mistakes every day. We don't always know what's best

for us and, even if we do, we might not have the self-control to deliver on our best intentions. We struggle to stay on
diets, to get enough exercise and to manage our money. We misjudge risky situations. We are prone to herding:
sometimes peer pressure leads us blindly to copy others around us; other times copying others helps us to learn
quickly about new, unfamiliar situations. This Very Short Introduction explores the reasons why we make irrational
decisions; how we decide quickly; why we make mistakes in risky situations; our tendency to procrastination; and
how we are affected by social influences, personality, mood and emotions. The implications of understanding the
rationale for our own financial behaviour are huge. Behavioural economics could help policy-makers to understand
the people behind their policies, enabling them to design more effective policies, while at the same time we could
find ourselves assaulted by increasingly savvy marketing. Michelle Baddeley concludes by looking forward, to see
what the future of behavioural economics holds for us. ABOUT THE SERIES: The Very Short Introductions series
from Oxford University Press contains hundreds of titles in almost every subject area. These pocket-sized books are
the perfect way to get ahead in a new subject quickly. Our expert authors combine facts, analysis, perspective, new
ideas, and enthusiasm to make interesting and challenging topics highly readable.
Field guide to the culture of Tambaqui (Colossoma macropomum, Cuvier, 1816) Food and Agriculture Organization
of the United Nations 2019-02-19 Following a short introduction to the species and its closest commercially viable
related species, namely pirapatinga (Piaractus brachypomus) and pacu (Piaractus mesopotamicus), this field guide
provides practical information on the culture and reproduction of tambaqui (Colossoma macropomum). As a field
guide it aims to support the understanding and dissemination of applicable technologies for the culture and
reproduction of tambaqui, i.e. what should be done – as well as when and how it should be done – in order to
achieve success in the artificial propagation as well as the fingerling and table fish production stages. The concise
technical descriptions in this guide are accompanied by self-explanatory illustrations and a reader-friendly glossary
of technical terms, which is important for tambaqui aquaculture farmers.
Globalization: A Very Short Introduction Manfred B. Steger 2020-05-28 We live today in an interconnected world in
which ordinary people can became instant online celebrities to fans thousands of miles away, in which religious
leaders can influence millions globally, in which humans are altering the climate and environment, and in which
complex social forces intersect across continents. This is globalization. In the fifth edition of his bestselling Very
Short Introduction Manfred B. Steger considers the major dimensions of globalization: economic, political, cultural,

ideological, and ecological. He looks at its causes and effects, and engages with the hotly contested question of
whether globalization is, ultimately, a good or a bad thing. From climate change to the Ebola virus, Donald Trump to
Twitter, trade wars to China's growing global profile, Steger explores today's unprecedented levels of planetary
integration as well as the recent challenges posed by resurgent national populism. ABOUT THE SERIES: The Very
Short Introductions series from Oxford University Press contains hundreds of titles in almost every subject area.
These pocket-sized books are the perfect way to get ahead in a new subject quickly. Our expert authors combine
facts, analysis, perspective, new ideas, and enthusiasm to make interesting and challenging topics highly readable.
Global Economic History: A Very Short Introduction Robert C. Allen 2011-09-15 Why are some countries rich and
others poor? In 1500, the income differences were small, but they have grown dramatically since Columbus
reached America. Since then, the interplay between geography, globalization, technological change, and economic
policy has determined the wealth and poverty of nations. The industrial revolution was Britain's path breaking
response to the challenge of globalization. Western Europe and North America joined Britain to form a club of rich
nations by pursuing four polices-creating a national market by abolishing internal tariffs and investing in
transportation, erecting an external tariff to protect their fledgling industries from British competition, banks to
stabilize the currency and mobilize domestic savings for investment, and mass education to prepare people for
industrial work. Together these countries pioneered new technologies that have made them ever richer. Before the
Industrial Revolution, most of the world's manufacturing was done in Asia, but industries from Casablanca to
Canton were destroyed by western competition in the nineteenth century, and Asia was transformed into
'underdeveloped countries' specializing in agriculture. The spread of economic development has been slow since
modern technology was invented to fit the needs of rich countries and is ill adapted to the economic and
geographical conditions of poor countries. A few countries - Japan, Soviet Russia, South Korea, Taiwan, and
perhaps China - have, nonetheless, caught up with the West through creative responses to the technological
challenge and with Big Push industrialization that has achieved rapid growth through investment coordination.
Whether other countries can emulate the success of East Asia is a challenge for the future. ABOUT THE SERIES:
The Very Short Introductions series from Oxford University Press contains hundreds of titles in almost every subject
area. These pocket-sized books are the perfect way to get ahead in a new subject quickly. Our expert authors
combine facts, analysis, perspective, new ideas, and enthusiasm to make interesting and challenging topics highly

readable.
Introduction to International Political Economy David N. Balaam 2015-07-17 A complete and accessible overview of
how politics and economics collide in a global context This text surveys the theories, institutions, and relationships
that characterize IPE and highlights them in a diverse range of regional and transnational issues. The bestseller in
the field, Introduction to International Political Economy positions students to critically evaluate the global economy
and to appreciate the personal impact of political, economic, and social forces.
A History of the Global Economy Jorg Baten 2016-02-29 "In co-operation with the International Economic History
Association."
Development Ian Goldin 2018 What is development -- How does development happen? -- Why are some countries
rich and others poor? -- What can be done to accelerate development? -- The evolution of development aid -Sustainable development -- Globalization and development -- The future of development.
The World Trade Organization: A Very Short Introduction Amrita Narlikar 2005-09-08 The World Trade Organization
(WTO) is scarcely ten years old, but even in these early years of its existence it has generated debate, controversy
and even outrage. This Very Short Introduction will provide a timely and carefully considered explanation of what
the WTO is, what it does, and how it goes about executing its tasks. A clear understanding of the mandate,
structure and functioning of the WTO is essential to appreciate the controversy behind the organization, and how far
it deserves the reputation that it has come to acquire.
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